From: belsize Conservation [mailto:bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk]
Sent: 11 June 2017 13:17

To: Henry, Kate
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/1935/P

As we are unable to access the appropriate C/A Page by way of our PIN number
450120 we are submitting our comments via our website as follows:

OBJECT

Object to reconfigured plant enclosure which is too high and too close to external facade and will
be very prominent from rear open space.
There is no indication of material, colour or design of roof enclosure.

Eldred Evans
Chair
BCAAC

From: Henry, Kate

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 5:35 PM

To: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2017/1935/P

Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application 2017/1935/P
Y450120
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright

protected. This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please
contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.



